Dear Gerry,

Please do process this under your recommendation.
Apologies for the delay.
Kind Regards,

Carly McLean
Office Manager

Phone:

020 8342 8679

228 Risley Avenue

Fax:

0203 417 8661
Tottenham

Email:
Carly@treesurgeon.co.uk
London

Website:
www.treesurgeon.co.uk <http://www.treesurgeon.co.uk/>
N17 7EN



This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If
you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking
any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.

Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and
do not necessarily represent those of the company.

WARNING: E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information
could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The
sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this
message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission.

On 26/01/2015 12:14, "Oxford, Gerry" <Gerry. Oxford@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

>Carly,

>

>| went to see the tree today. The council will refuse the crown
>reduction of 4m.

>

>|t is likely the council would approve a crown reduction of up to 2m in
>branch length with a maximum stem diameter cut of 30mm .

>

>Let me know if you | should refuse or change the specification.
>

>Thanks
>

>Gerry Oxford

>Tree and Landscape Officer
>










